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Webster- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently visited the newly opened Dairy Queen on Hard

Road in Webster where he had the opportunity to congratulate owner Mark Goldberg on the

addition of a third location in Monroe County. The new Dairy Queen will employ over 100

people and the business will help to support the revitalization of the local economy and the

Monroe County region.

 



Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio; Mark Goldberg, owner of Dairy Queen; and

Ed Thompson, Manager of Dairy Queen.

 


